

## S.S. Noah Childcare Photo Consent Form

## Dear Parents,

Occasionally, we will be taking pictures of your child to enhance our program. Generally, the photos will be used for bulletin boards, cubbies, projects to be sent home, special events, and sometimes just for fun! Other parents may wish to take pictures of the group at the center on some occasions, such as their child's birthday celebration. We are constantly improving our website and Facebook page, and, as they say, "a picture is worth a thousand words". We would like your permission to have your child photographed.

Please fill out the information below and return to us.

Γhank you,	
S.S. Noah C	Childcare Center
Child's Nam	ne
	I give permission for S.S. Noah Childcare Center to take photographs of my child.
child.	_ I do not give permission for S.S. Noah Childcare Center to take photographs of my
cimu,	
Parent Signa	nture Date